
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP  
 
3rd March 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 
Our Easter service this year will take place on Tuesday 31st March at 9.30am at the Holy Trinity Church 
in Coates.  The Easter presentation wil be completed by children in years 3 and 4.  If you would like to 
accompany your child’s class walking over to the church please speak to your child’s class teacher, who 
will then notify you if you are needed. 
 
Afterwards, we would like to invite parents and families of the children back to school to join us and 
your children for refreshments in the school hall. 
 
Cakes and refreshments will be available to purchase.  If you are unable to attend with your child, they 
will still get the opportunity to purchase refreshments alongside their class teacher.  Could you please 
ensure that any money they bring in for the morning is in a named envelope or purse/wallet. 
 
We would really appreciate donations of cakes for the cake stall at the coffee morning. If you are able 
to donate, please could these donations be brought to school on Monday 30th March 2020.  

 
Easter is always a fun filled time in school so I hope that you can join and support us in all of the 
activities.  May I also take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support to all of the schools 
fundraising activities, they really do make a difference to the children and their time with us in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Boucher 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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